
Do you know who 
your child is 
communicating 
with online?
Are you aware of the latest threats that social media and 
messaging apps can bring?

Are you able to keep yourself and your children safe online?

North Wales Police Cyber Crime Team in conjunction with the 
AWSLCP are holding an Internet Safety evening for parents.

Ysgol Glan y Mor Pwllheli – 18.00 – Tuesday 10/05/16.

Learn all the latest information from the experts that will help keep you and your family safe.

@NWPCybercrime

NWP Cyber Crime Team

**PLEASE COMPLETE THIS SLIP TO RESERVE YOUR PLACE AND RETURN TO THE SCHOOL NO LATER THAN THE 06/05/16.**

I .................................................................................................................................................................................................. will be attending the Internet Safety evening on 

the 10/05/16 at Ysgol Glan y Mor starting at 18.00.

I will be bringing ........................................................................... persons with me.

74180.

Internet Safety Evening for Parents


